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ERRATUM

CONSUMER AND GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS BUREAU PROVIDES ADDITIONAL 
GUIDANCE FOR USERS OF THE REASSIGNED NUMBERS DATABASE 

CG Docket No. 17-59

On January 25, 2024, the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau released a Public Notice, 
DA 24-74, in the above captioned proceeding.  This Erratum amends the Public Notice as indicated 
below:

On the first page, in the caption, “DA 24-72” is corrected to read as “DA 24-74”
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